
 O P P O R T U N I T I E S  F O R  S E R V I C E  

D U R I N G  T H E  U P C O M I N G  W E E K  

SUNDAY, July 30  

 9:00 Worship 

 10:00 Coffee Fellowship 

 10:15 Adult Bible Class 

MONDAY, July 31 

  9:00 Mission Quilters 

TUESDAY, August 1 

 9:00  CF Quilters 

   

    

  

  

  

SATURDAY, AUGUST 5 

 5:00 Communion 

SUNDAY, August 6 

  9:00 Communion 

 10:00 Coffee Fellowship 

 10:15 Adult Bible Class  

 

  

   

  

  

IMMANUEL LUTHERAN 

CHURCH 

A fellowship of believers 

Committed to be and become: 

 Christ-Centered 

         Bible-Based 

                 Family-Focused 

                          Mission-Minded 

in all that we do for the glory of God! 

Matthew 28:18-20 

Church Office:  755-5207 

1700 19th Street, Harlan, Iowa 51537 

E-Mail:  ilc@fmctc.com 

Website: www.harlanimmanuel.org 

Office Hours:  9-1:00 (M-F) 

Pastor Phil’s Email: peacephillip@gmail.com 

Pastor Phil’s Cell:  712-579-2098 

Pastor Phil’s Home:  712-766-3178 

 

Sunday Worship Service:  9:00 am 

Saturday Worship Service: 5:00 pm 

IMMANUEL LUTHERAN CHURCH (LCMC) 
July 29-30, 2023 Pentecost 9 

 

Welcome 

 

Call to Worship Psalm 95     on screen 

 

Gathering Hymn “Oh Worship the King”   LBW 548 

 

Confession and Forgiveness     LBW, pg. 77 

 

Hymn of Praise “Blessed Be Your Name”   on screen 

 

Prayer of the Day 

 

Scripture  Romans 8:28-39, Matthew 13:31-33, 44-52 

 

Children’s Message 

(Please sign the record of worship by the center aisle) 

 

Sermon  “More Than Conquerors”     

 

Hymn of the Day “All Who Would Valiant Be”  LBW 498 

 

The Apostles Creed      LBW, pg. 65 

Prayers of the Church and Offertory Prayer 

 

The Lord’s Prayer and Blessing 

 

Hymn   “Rise, Shine, You People”   LBW 393 



OUR CHURCH FAMILY 

Pastor Phil Nielsen 

Ministers:  EVERY MEMBER OF IMMANUEL 

 

   Saturday, 5:00 p.m.  Sunday, 9:00 a.m. 

Deacon On Duty:     Joey Hansen 

Pianist:  Sharon Davidson    

Greeters/ Ushers: Orvetta Priest   Dave Voge 

       Regena Weihs 

Acolytes:      Abby Brue 

       Katie Stern 

Lector:      Mary Johnson 

 

Fellowship Coffee:     Elaine & Jill Miller 

Projection:   Cheryl Nielsen   Teri Johnson 

Sound Tech:       Alan Ahrenholtz 

Videography:      Alan Ahrenholtz 

 

CALL THE CHURCH OFFICE to notify us if someone is ill, having surgery, re-
quires a pastoral visit.  The hospitals do not  call us.  You may leave a message 
on the answering machine after hours. 

OUR PRAYER LIST:  Dan Jensen, Julie Vorm, Kayla Weis, Sandra Haney, 
Connie Benson, Bill Broveak (son-in-law of Ed & Sheila Mills), Jerry Christen-
sen (son of John Christensen), Wade Mills (son of Ed & Sheila Mills), Curt Ol-
son (son of Sue Olson), Julie Duval. 

 

SPECIAL THANKS to Jean & Scott Whitfield for the flowers on the altar in 
honor of their 28th wedding anniversary. 

A N N O U N C E M E N T S  

WELCOME!  We are glad you are here today. Thank you for joining us in wor-
ship.  You are welcome to join us for donuts, coffee and juice, and conversation 
in the fellowship hall after worship.  Please sign the fellowship registers at the 
end of your pew by the center aisle. 

TANZANIA here we come!  In August a group from Immanuel will be traveling 
to Kidugala. In preparation for the trip, we would like to take along leather work 
gloves of all sizes as gifts for the pastors and evangelists and cheater glasses of 
all strengths to help people to be able to read. If anyone is interested in helping 
with these gifts it would be greatly appreciated. Donations can be left in the 
church office. Thank you! 

41 YEARS OF SERVICE AT IMMANUEL:  Congratulations to Dolly Burgin and 
Hertha Haas  who took their last quilting stitch July 5th in the ILCW quilting 
room! They finished a quilt for Joanne Christensen.  What a legacy for our 
church! These Ladies, along with many others, began hand quilting at our church 
in 1981, 1982 and 1983. They met each Wednesday afternoon in one of the Sun-
day School rooms, but when a double sized room became available, they moved 
into that room, set up their frame, and have been there since, quilting away with 
good conversation, good snacks and making great friendships along the way. 
We THANK them today and honor their dedication to the Lord’s work over many, 
many years! Please join us in the fellowship hall to say “hello” and “thank you” to 
Dolly and Hertha after the service. 

     (a short history of this hand quilting group will be in the August newsletter) 

THANK YOU to all the supportive people who helped with snacks for VBS this 
week .... helping serve, providing food, and monetary contributions for food & 
lunches for Okoboji staff.  It was a GREAT week.   

ILCW will be gathering August 9th in the fellowship hall at 5:15.  Join us for 
sundaes, bars, laughs, games, and visiting with other women from Immanuel.  
Everyone is welcome.  We hope that gathering at this one time later time in 
August you will join us.   


